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RE: COVID-19 4/8/2020 

In response to the Minnesota Governor extending the at home order, North Star Aviation, will continue 

to suspended all flight training operations until the stay at home order is lifted.  North Star Aviation will 

continue to follow the recommendations of the CDC, MDH, Minnesota State University – Mankato, as 

well as the state, local and federal governments. 

North Star Aviation is committed to the safety of its students, customers, and staff.  While the flight 

training operations are suspended, the FBO will still remain open using minimal staff. 

The policy dated 3/25/2020 will remain in effect when flight training operations resume. 

We look forward to the day students return.  Until then, be patient, be safe, and stay healthy. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Brian Rutt 

Safety Manager 

 


